
- - - - -  Original Message----- 

From: Gregory Harrison [mailto:gregandnikki@earthlink.netI 
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2009 1 ; 4 7  PM 
To: Margaret McAustin 
Cc: Fuller, Margo; James Marlatt; Lane, Patsy 
Subject: Resignation from Human Services Commission 

Dear Councilwoman McAustin, 
It has been my distinct pleasure to serve on the City of Pasadena's 

Human Services Commission. I have served on this commission since 
December 2004, and each year has been interesting and rewarding. At 
this point however, I seek new challenges. I hereby submit my 
resignation from this commission. I am appreciative of the 
opportunity, and look forward to serving the city in other capacities. 

Sincerely, 
-Gregory Harrison 

cc: Margo Fuller, HSC Chair J. Marlatt, and Patsy Lane 


